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Date Claimers  
* Kindy Orientation – 5-17 December.  Please 
contact the school for more information. 
* School Swimming – 1-2:00 29 Nov to 10 Dec 
* Presentation Picnic – Thursday 9th December  
* 2022 Small Schools Swimming Carnival – 
Wednesday 2nd February 2022. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
If you would like an interview with your child’s 
teachers, please contact them directly.   
 
P&C Christmas Raffle 
At the P&C Meeting it was decided that we will 
have a Christmas raffle before the end of the 
year.  The P&C is asking each family to send in 
something to add to the raffle basket by Friday 
(3rd Dec) please.  A hamper will be made and 
raffle tickets sent home next week (with a view 
to drawing the raffle in the last week of term). 
 
Please note, these dates have been extended as 
there have been hardly any raffle donations sent 
in. 
 
Farewell Mrs Ward 
Mrs Ward has been offered more teaching days 
at Uralla Central School in 2022 so she has 
taken leave to take up that position.  We would 
like to thank Mrs Ward for her wonderful 
service to our school for the last 7 years and 
wish her a fantastic year of teaching at Uralla! 
 
Mrs Anne Ceapa will be taking over the School 
Administration Manager position and comes to 
us from Armidale Secondary College.  Anne is 
also the cleaner at our school so most of the 
children know her.   
 

 
 
 
End of Year Presentation 

End of year Presentation Picnic/Year 6 
Graduation 

 
Thursday 9th December 2021 

 
It is so exciting that we can welcome parents 

and members of our school community to our 
Presentation Picnic – which will include our 

Year 6 Graduation. 
 

The Day will commence at 10.30am 
 
Our Presentation Day and Year 6 Graduation 
must adhere to strict COVID 19 requirements 
set by the NSW Department of Education such 
as:   
 
• Only full vaccinated visitors may attend the 
event. Proof of vaccination will be required 
before you can enter the school grounds.   
 
• Ensure that all attendees including students, 
staff and visitors are well and free of any flu-
like symptoms and have not been directed to 
self-isolate by NSW Health.  
 
• Visitors remaining seated as much as possible 
and groups of people are kept to a minimum.   
 
• Staff and visitors attending the graduation are 
required to sign in using the venue’s QR code 
check-in process A record of name and a contact 
number for those who are unable to check in 
using the QR code must be kept for a period of 
at least 28 days.   
 
• We thank you for helping us to comply with 
these restrictions and look forward to seeing you 
all on the day. 
 
If any parents are unable to make the End of 
Year Presentation Picnic/Year 6 Graduation 
please contact Mrs Uren and we will arrange 

alternative access. 
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P&C Tree Planting 
A huge thank you to everyone 
who could come along to help 

out with the P&C’s Tree 
Planting day last Wednesday. 

 
Lots of trees were planted and 

it was great fun! 
 

A special ‘thank you’ goes out 
to Fay Lulham who arrived at 
SRE on Wednesday morning 
with morning tea for all the 
volunteers!  Thanks Fay! 
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